
 

 

Warning of Public Hearing 

for the  

Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2023-2024 

 

Regional School District 13 

of the State of Connecticut 

Durham/Middlefield 

 

Wednesday, April 5, 2023 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Towns of Durham and Middlefield, which are the 

member towns of Regional School District 13 of the State of Connecticut, that a Public Hearing will be 

held and conducted by the Regional School District 13 Board of Education on Wednesday, April 5, 2023 

at 7:00 p.m. in the Julian Thayer Auditorium at Coginchaug Regional High School for the following 

purpose: 

 

To present and discuss the proposed budget for the next fiscal year, 

July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024. 

 

At such time any person may recommend the inclusion or deletion of any expenditure. 

         

Lucy R. Petrella, Chairman 

        Regional School District 13 

        Board of Education 

        State of Connecticut 

 

Dated in Durham, Connecticut this 22nd day of March, 2023. 


